
Working Paper ACDC-02-01e 
2nd IWG on ACDC meeting, 17 January 2017 

 
Invitation to the second meeting of the Informal Group of GRRF on Agricultural 
Coupling Devices and Components (ACDC)  
 
Dear GRRF colleagues, 
 
During our first meeting we agreed to hold a subsequent meeting on 10 January 2017. 
However, we got some feedback from the participants that many of them will be still on 
holiday that week. Therefore, we propose to postpone the meeting by one week. In that case 
we have the opportunity to hold the meeting in Bonn at the Federal Ministry of Transport and 
digital Infrastructure. 
 
We would kindly like to invite you to the second meeting which will be held on 
 
Tuesday, 17 January 2017. 
 
The venue of the second meeting will be: 
 
Bundesministerium für Verkehr und digitale Infrastruktur  
Robert-Schuman-Platz 1 
D-53175 Bonn 
Room Nr. 0.120 
Beginning: 10:00 hrs 
End: 16:00 hrs 
 
How to approach the Federal Ministry in Bonn is shown on the BMVI website: 
http://www.bmvi.de/DE/DasMinisterium/AnfahrtUndAdressen/anfahrt-und-
adressen_node.html 
For hotel accommodation please contact the website:  
http://www.hrs.com 
 
Please confirm your participation to: stephan.belaen@agoria.be and in cc. to 
stefanie.mahrle@bmvi.bund.de before 10 January 2017. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Bonn, we remain 
 
With best regards, 
 
Andreas Schauer  Stephan Belaen 


